
28th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Splashdown - Thursday 6th July 2023

Your child has selected to attend the Splashdown trip on Thursday 6th July 2023.

The coach will depart Whitstone School at 8:40am so please have your child at school
for 8:30am where they can meet in the Canteen. They will return at 3pm. Staff will
inform students if the bus will be late due to traffic or unforeseen factors.

Students will need their swimming costume/trunks and a towel, along with a £1 coin for
the lockers. Students will need to bring a packed lunch. Those entitled to free school
meals will be provided with a packed lunch. There is also a sweet shop next door so
you may wish to send your child with some money too.

Should you have any questions about the trip please contact Mrs Edmunds, your trip
leader.

Yours faithfully

Maz Turner
Deputy Headteacher


